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NORTH CHARLESTON, S.C. – Deputies of the Charleston County Sheriff’s Office are 

investigating a shooting that occurred on the evening of Thursday, Feb. 22, 2024. 

 

The Charleston County Sheriff’s Office responded shortly before 8 p.m. to a home in the 2700 

block of Casey Street in North Charleston where they found one black male with at least three 

gunshot wounds. The victim was transported to Trident Medical Center. His injuries are non-life 

threatening. 

 

Deputies searched the surrounding area and located a possible suspect. A foot pursuit ensued, 

but the suspect eluded law enforcement. 

 

While no arrests have been made, deputies on scene recovered an article of clothing and a 

CCSO K-9 discovered a firearm that is believed to have belonged to the suspect. 

 

As the investigation continues, there is no known danger to the community. Anyone with 

information can contact CCSO at 843-202-1700. 


